
 

 

 
 

CALL FOR TENDERS NUMBER 008-SSI-P-21 

FOR THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF A 1500 IMPERIAL GALLON TANKER 

TRUCK WITH PUMP AND A PUMPER TRUCK WITH 2000 IMPERIAL 

GALLON TANKER 
 

 

The Town of Sutton is calling for tenders for the supply and delivery of a 1500 imperial gallon tanker truck with 

pump and a pumper truck with 2000 imperial gallon tanker. 

 

Specifications and tender documents are available from July 20, 2021, on the SEAO electronic invitation to tender 

system (www.seao.ca). 

 

To be considered valid, a tender must be accompanied by a bid bond or a certified cheque payable to the Town of 

Sutton in an amount of 10% of the tender submitted, and valid for a period of ninety (90) days following the 

opening of the tenders. 

 

Tenders will be received until 11 a.m. on August 20th, 2021 at the Town Hall, located at 11 South Principale Street, 

Sutton (Quebec) J0E 2K0, and addressed to the attention of the Town Clerk’s office to be opened publicly in the 

same location as soon as possible after 11:05 a.m. 

 

This contract is subject to the Ontario-Quebec Trade and Cooperation Agreement (ONQBA), to the Agreement on 

the Opening of Public Procurement for Quebec and to the New Brunswick (AQNB 2008), to the Canadian Free 

Trade Agreement (CFTA), to the Canada-European Union Comprehensive Economic and Trade Agreement 

(CETA) and the Intergovernmental Agreement on Public Procurement between the Government of Quebec and 

the Government of the State of New York. 

 

Town of Sutton reserves the right to accept neither the lowest nor any of the tenders received. 

 

Given in Sutton, Quebec, this 20th day of the month of July in the year 2021. 

 

 

 
Jonathan Fortin, LL.B. 

Town Clerk and Legal Affairs Manager 

http://www.seao.ca/

